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5/2/2016

Re:  High School Athletics Physicals as a Fundraiser

Dear Parents,

Utilizing high school athletic physicals as a fundraiser may be a bit of a new concept for 
many of you so I wanted to take a quick moment and describe the process.  For many 
years RehabAuthority Physical Therapy has assisted local high schools and junior highs 
in fund raising by providing high quality physicals that far exceed the basic 
requirements provided by the state athletic commission.  

On August 2nd, from 5:00-8:00 p.m. we will have local physicians and 8 physical 
therapists volunteering their time at the Cole Valley Christian High School gym to 
provide physicals for all athletes for the upcoming 2016-2017 sports seasons.  

The cost of the physical is $20 and 100% of the funds will be donated back to the Cole 
Valley Athletics Department.  We have often raised over $2,000 each session for local 
high schools in the past.  This is an absolute no-brainer as the kids require a physical 
every 2 years anyway.  Last year we were able to make a nice contribution back to the 
Cole Valley athletic department of approximately $1,800.  Our goal in this second year 
is to generate over $2,500!

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at any time.  I 
look forward to seeing you on August 2nd from 5:00-8:00.

Sincerely,

Galen Danielson PT, DPT




